
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 2/11/2011 2:42:16 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Checking In

OK, sounds good. Thanks!

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 2:42 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie
D.
Subject: RE: Checking in

Still on for 3:00!

I'm also going to send to you a letter that Rich Clark
asked Brian Cherry for (informal data request), that confirms which lines 
PG&E has reduced pressure on pursuant to CPUC directives.
Nothing in it should be a surprise or alarming. It 
is not something we are going to make public (most of it is public 
anyway) but it will be a good reference for you. Also coming later 
this afternoon. OK?

From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
[mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 
2:38 PM
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: Checking
in

Hi
Trina,
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Does
it look like we're still on for 3-ish today?

Thanks!

Terrie

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public 
Information Office 
California Public Utilities 
Commission 
(415)
703-2160 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Face book
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